From: judit |

Sent: 10 November 2019 09:57

I, 1 002 venueroadCMP

Subject: 100 Avenue Road new Construction Management Plan SUBJECT : 2017/6638/CMP

Dear Sirs

1 wish to register my objection to the proposed new CMP on the grounds of:

* increased air pollution for all residents, caused by increased - and heavier - construction traffic

* increased disturbance especially to vulnerable residents such as those living in Mora Burnet House,
from the same cause.

In addition, | am alarmed to discover that Essential Living have clearly failed to have plans approved
by Tfl and LUL at the correct stage in the process. The perceived need to make alterations to the
heavy vehicle access routes appears to arise, at least in part, from that failure to gain approval for
safe positioning of the tower crane until now.

This is an unacceptable situation: Essential Living and to a lesser extent, Camden Council (and,
conceivably Tfl and LuL) must be called to account for this failure, and for the potential detriment to
local residents to which it will clearly lead, in terms of pollution and disturbance.

Please acknowledge receipt of this objection.

With kind regards

Judith Gubbay



